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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING 
September 9, 2020 

 
The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  Because of COVID-19 restrictions, the meeting 
was held via Zoom conferencing.  Members in attendance are indicated in BOLD: 
 Chairman, Walter Wujcik 
Vice Chairman, Sandra Snyder 
Erich Meyer 
Scott Sanders 
Dan Flynn 
Leo Sinclair 
 Others present were: 
 Michele Truitt, Township Supervisor 
Mark Gordon, Zoning Officer 
Eunice Alexander, Goshen Tree Tenders 
 
Call to Order  
Walter called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence 
Walter led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence 
to remember our troops, first responders and healthcare personnel.  
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the July 8, 2020 meeting were approved.   
 
Chairman’s Report 
None 
 
Old Business  
1.  Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day – This event will be held on Saturday October 3, 2020. 
Walter will send a notice to past participants.  It will start at 8:00 am.  Participants can pick 
up supplies at the Township Building.  Walter will check on getting supplies. 
 
2.  Fall Planting – Eunice Alexander asked about using tree vitalizer for the trees.  She also 
asked about using or starting a Tree Tenders group. 
 
3.  Clymer’s Woods tree maintenance – Dan sent an email and pictures with weed whacking 
damage to some of the trees.  They need awareness to be careful with weed whackers.  Mark 
Miller is handling this.  Conservancy Board members will get together to mulch the trees.  
Eunice mentioned that Tree Tenders will assist.  The date is to be determined. 
 
New Business 
2021 Budget – The budget was discussed.  The Board will request the same as 2020 Budget.   
 
Liaison Report 
1.  Municipal Authority – Walter gave an update on the Municipal Authority which meets 
next Monday. 
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2.  Board of Supervisors – Michele gave an update from the Board of Supervisors. 
 
 
Correspondence 
PECO Green Grant was discussed.  Some potential projects to consider were: 
 1.  Supplee Valley 
 2.  Paoli Pike Trail 
 3.  Reservoir Road Park 
 4.  Hershey Mill Dam Park 
The Board discussed the Supplee Valley which suffered damage to trees due to a beaver 
dam.   
 
Public Comment 
None   
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Sandy moved to adjourn the meeting.  Erich seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:48 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on 
Wednesday October 14, 2020 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary 
Notes from Mark Gordon, Zoning Officer 


